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Dear Sir,

The Baulkham Hills Shire is one of the fasting growing areas in Sydney for housing
development. However, it has neen totally inadequate in coping with the needs of our many
public transport commuters trying to travel in and out cf the area for their work. Also,
inefficient for the general publisimply wanting to go into the city or elsewhere. As you are
aware, we are totally dependent on a private bus service, which although, it does its very best
is unable to cope efficiently because of the sheer numbers of people using it daily. Could you
please see your way clear to allocating government finances for a Railway Service in the
Baulkham Hills Shire within the next two years. Hoping this letter will not be ignored by
government.

Yours sincerely

Julie Little (Mrs}



